
Transport Education 
Training Authority (TETA) 
Scholarship opportunity for Post 
Graduate Studies at the World 
Maritime University (WMU)

Closing date for applications:

05 May 2023

The Transport Education and Training 
Authority (TETA) invites South African 
nationals employed in the broader maritime 
sector to apply for full scholarship studies in 
MSc in Maritime Affairs.
 
Studies will be undertaken at the World 
Maritime University (WMU) in Sweden, 
Malmö, from September 2023 until 
November 2024. 

The programme offers specialisations in 
•	 Maritime Education & Training
•	 Maritime Energy Management
•	 Maritime Law & Policy
•	 Maritime Safety & Environmental 

Administration
•	 Ocean Sustainability
•	 Governance & Management
•	 Port Management
•	 Shipping Management & Logistics.

To apply to the MSc in Maritime Affairs, go to:  
https://www.wmu.se/programmes/msc-
malmo

For further information go to:  
https://www.wmu.se/teta-funding-south-
african-applicants


